Indiana University of Pennsylvania
Planetarium 50th Anniversary

Special observance of 50 years
of the planetarium sky at IUP (1967-2017)

Weyandt Hall, [IUP campus

A Look Back at 50 Years of Sharing the Sky
Tues. May 16, 2017, 7:00 P.M. (Free public
event)

Retired staff join current faculty and students to give brief presentations of some
favorite material and memories. (Photo of IUP planetarium)

Regional Conference of the Middle Atlantic
Planetarium Society (MAPS)

Fri. May 19, 2017, 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. (registration required)

A conference for planetarium professionals, staff, and volunteers.
Information at: http://www.mapsplanetarium.org/2017-armand-spitz-regional-meeting-indiana-pa/

The American Total Solar Eclipse of 2017
Sat. May 20, 2017, 11:00 A.M.



